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Visioning workshop Oct. 11

	The Town of Caledon has initiated the Preservation of Rural Community Character and Infill Policy Review to develop an

appropriate policy framework for governing infill development in established settlements, including villages, hamlets and Caledon

East.

The Town invites the community to the first open house that will feature a brief presentation to introduce the study and an

interactive Visioning Workshop in which participants will be able to share insights about valued characteristics of the Town's

villages and hamlets.

It will be Oct. 11, from 6:30 to 9 p.m. at Town Hall in Caledon East.

Those who are unable to attend and would like more information, or have questions, can contact Margherita Bialy 905-584-2272,

ext. 4049.
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